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Hilton Head Branch Library  
Closed May 2 for Maintenance 

 
Due to unforeseen changes to the scheduled maintenance of the Hilton Head Branch 
Library, the branch will be closed Wednesday, May 2.  Visit www.beaufortcountylibrary.org 
for more information about library services and other branch locations. 

 
# 
 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
http://www.beaufortcountylibrary.org/

